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Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners, 

Our schedule is slowly getting filled. We have been to our churches in North and South Carolina, Kentucky, 
Tennessee, and some of our churches in Florida. We are getting ready to head to Mississippi, Louisiana, 
Texas, and Oklahoma. We still are trying to reach a few of you. Several churches have had to lower our 
support or drop us because their churches are struggling financially right now. Please pray for the 
churches in America. It seems that everywhere church members are not returning to church after being out 
for Covid. It is sad to see once-thriving churches struggling because God’s children have gotten comfortable 
just staying at home. We have had a few new churches take us on, and we are trusting God to provide. 

We are praying about when we should return to Ghana; we are tentatively planning on leaving in October. 
However, we may return after the New Year. We are trying to raise some additional support. When we came 
back to the States in September of last year, we could not get many meetings booked. Many of our churches 
were not having services and were not scheduling any meetings. Most of them wanted us to wait and call 
them after the New Year. So, the first four months or so of furlough, we were not doing much traveling, but 
now we are really busy trying to visit everyone that wants an update on the ministry in Ghana. 

We are also working on getting the single-wide mobile home that we bought when we got married 24 years 
ago fixed up. It needs some work. So in between meetings, we will be working on getting it livable again. 
Abigail and Caleb are going to be living in it while they are in college. We are trying to keep their expenses 
down as much as possible so they can work and pay for college. Living there will keep them from having to 
pay for rent or water because there is a well on the property. Please keep them in your prayers. This is a big 
change for them as well as for us. They are both getting involved in the ministries at our home church, 
Orangeburg Baptist Tabernacle. They are singing in the choir; Caleb has been going out on visitation twice 
a week with our pastor. Abby is helping teach in the children’s church. She is excited about helping 
because she taught children’s church in Ghana, and she really loved it. It is encouraging to see them 
serving God. We are so thankful to our church for taking them under their wing and helping them adjust 
during this transition. 

As always, we are so thankful for your prayers and support. We are glad you have chosen to partner with us 
to reach Ghanaians with the gospel of salvation. 

In His Service, 

The Jeremy Kenney Family 

Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa 

The Kenneys
Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa


